
Appendix 2 
 
 
 
 

Good morning Ann 
 
Romsley Parish Council objects to this application for the following reasons:- 
 

1. Road safety concerns, due to the location opposite a dangerous junction at the bottom of 
Dayhouse Bank. This junction is already hazardous and the possibility of vehicles slowing 
down to get into the lay-by would add to the problem. 

2. Residents would be concerned about litter being left by users. 
3. This lay-be has already become an additional carpark for the adjacent house as well as the 

one opposite, who I am sure would not want the lay-by blocked by a horse box and the 
associated disruption of a food outlet at a residential location. 

4. The layby is a bus stop for school children and the Parish Council would not support this type 
of food being available when they exist the bus. 

5. Romsley currently has four food outlets already and the Parish Council supports our local 
businesses and feel this would impact on their business. 

 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Ruth Mullett PSLCC (CiLCA) (FdA Community Governance) 
Clerk to Romsley Parish Council 
Website: http://romsleyparishcouncil.gov.uk 
Email: romsleyparish@btinternet.com 
Tel: 07907 976915 
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